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Rationale: 
Myrniong Primary School believes that a student dress code will encourage a sense of individual and 
collective pride in students and their identification with the school. In addition, it has the potential to 
promote group security and enhance the safety of individual students.  
 
Aims: 
To provide an inviting and presentable school, that our immediate community and surrounding areas wish 
to enrol their children in.  
 
Implementation: 

 Correct uniform, as determined by the principal, is to be worn by all students while at school and 
on school related excursions. 

 A full uniform list is available from the office and the uniform is purchased from the school. Parents 
may seek exemption from wearing the uniform on religious or disability grounds only. A request 
must be made to the principal in writing. The school welcomes parental feedback on uniform.  
The compulsory uniform consists of: 
-Navy school slouch hat (compulsory from September 1st to 30th April), but also encouraged to be 
worn throughout the year  
-Navy school windcheater, hoodie or bomber jacket (with logo) 
-Sky blue polo shirts (with logo) 
-Navy winter track pants  
-Navy summer shorts  
-Blue/white check summer dress  
*It is important that all uniform items are clearly named and checked regularly as names often 
wash out. 

 

 All hairstyles are a matter that promotes our school values and therefore requires good taste and 
judgment as to what is in the best interests of the community/school overall. We ask that students 
adhere to the following: 
- Hair is to be neatly groomed and hair on/below the shoulders must be tied up. This applies to 
both girls and boys. 
- Extreme hairstyles (length, colour or design) are not acceptable. 

 

 Jewellery is not to be worn at school- this includes bangles, dangling earrings or any other item of 
that nature. Students are allowed to wear sleepers, stud earrings and jewellery that needs to be 
worn for cultural or religious reasons.  

 

 Make-up is not to be worn at any time. 
 
Evaluation: 
This policy will be reviewed as part of the school’s three-year review cycle.  
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